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Subj ect : LER 50-313/82-009

Dear Mr. Collins:

This letter confirms the telephone conversation between Mr. William D.
Johnson (ANO Resident NRC Inspector) and Mr. James P. O'Hanlon (ANO General
Manager) at 1730 hours on April 2, 1982. This item is reported in accordance
with ANO-1 Technical Specifications 6.12.3.l(1) .

At approximately 1430 hours on April 2, 1982, the determination was made
that at least two of the High Pressure Injection Nozzles on the ANO Unit-1
Reactor Coolant System would require corrective action. The unit was in cold
shutdown at the time of this determination. Corrective action will be performed
on these nozzles before returning to power operation.

Further details will follow in Licensee Event Report (LER) 50-313/82-009/
01T-0.

Sincerely yours,
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v3ames P. O'Hanlon
General Manager
Arkansas Nuclear One
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